
 
 
 

WASHOE COUNTY 
NORTH VALLEYS CITIZEN ADVISORY 

BOARD 
 

~ NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM ~ 
 

 
Members of the North Valleys Citizen Advisory Board 
have been invited to attend a series of visioning 
workshops which will begin at 6:00 p.m. on December 
17, 19 and 20, 2018 at the Silver Lake Elementary School,  
8719 Red Baron Blvd., Reno, NV 89506. 
 
This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may 
be a quorum of the North Valleys Citizen Advisory Board. 
This event is not intended as an official meeting of the 
North Valleys Citizen Advisory Board and no deliberation 
or action of the CAB will occur. 


